August 25, 2023

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

We had an awesome first week of school! We thank you for entrusting Nazareth School with
your children, as we work together to ensure our mission is carried out through the Holy Spirit,
and with Sisters of Nazareth guiding us every day.

Please take a moment every week to read our awesome Nazareth News in the family envelope. It
will have reminders, important dates and a comprehensive list all of the exciting activities
Nazareth School offers like information about volunteers needed, scrip, hot lunches, school
picture day, food drive Fridays, catch of the week, and used uniform sales.

Thank you for continuing to use the front driveway entrance ONLY, entering from San Diego
Mission Road, for both drop off and pick up. Please do not exit down the hill to San Diego
Mission Road, as it is a one way during drop-off and pick-up times. Thank you for your help
with posting your child’s name and grade on your windshields. The signs are a significant help to
move traffic along and get students loaded in their card in an expedited manner. We appreciate
all of your patience in line, as we move cars all the way forward to the garages, to service as

many cars as possible.

Staying safe and healthy are critical to ensuring Nazareth School is a wonderful place to learn
and grow. We cannot do this without your vigilance and support. Please contact the front office
at 619-641-7987 or email at office@nazarethschool.org, if your children are going to be absent.

God Bless,

‘Mrs. René Coons

Principal
Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth
Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners
who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence
rooted in Catholic tradition.
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